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July 02, 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to welcome back our students after the summer vacations! We hope they 
enjoyed a wonderful summer and are recharged and ready to begin the new term. 
 
At Holy Child School, we pride ourselves in being active participants in the cause of 
Nation Building and are grateful for your support always! 
 
As you may be aware, the District Council for Child Welfare, Panchkula (which is a 
voluntary organization working under the aegis of Haryana State Council for Child 
Welfare, Chandigarh) is engaged in the welfare, upliftment and over all development of 
children. 
 

 They undertake running of Day Care, Art & Craft and Computer Training Centres 
as well as Children’s Libraries. 

 In addition, they cater to abandoned, destitute children through Balkunj Institute 
of Child Care, Chhachhrauli.  

 Further, they provide free of cost training to families who have enrolled 
themselves in Mukhyamantri Antodya Parivaar Uthaan Yojna. 
 

In order to strengthen its existing activities and to undertake new projects for children of 
slum areas, the District Council has to generate funds. For this noble cause, it seeks a 
contribution of ` 100/- per child per annum.   
 
Hence, in accord with the directives from the District Council for Child Welfare and the 
District Education Office, we request from you, a deposit of ` 100 for your ward, as a 
contribution towards Child Welfare Fund.  This amount will be a part of the Fee 
Installment for July 2024. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support always and wish the students a fulfilling term 
ahead! 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  
 


